
As a community, we need to look out for each other.

Park  micro-mobility vehicles outside. Ride where you can be seen, 
not on sidewalks.

Safety is our collective responsibility, so remember to 
keep your head up and Watch for Dawgs.



Starting in Fall 2025, battery-powered micro-mobility vehicles such
as e-scooters, e-bikes and “one wheels” will not be allowed inside
any University buildings, including housing facilities.

When accessing sidewalks or crosswalks, users must walk 
with their e-wheeled vehicles.

Essentials for Micro-Mobility Smart Travel

Wear a helmet. Research shows that wearing a helmet makes a
significant difference in the event of an accident.

Follow the rules of the road. This includes stopping for red lights and
stop signs and giving the right of way to pedestrians in crosswalks. 

Also beginning in the Fall Semester, the University will enact policies
that designate “dismount areas” for wheeled vehicles on sidewalks.
In these areas, there will be enhanced enforcement and penalties for
utilizing a wheeled vehicle on a sidewalk surface.


